
. _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ .

. ..
s.

..
,

SEP 29 Bo8

Docket Nos. 50-369, 50-370
License Nos. NPF-9, NPF-17

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING ARRANGEMENTS - MCGUIRE
DOCKET NOS. 50-369 AND 50-370

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. R. Gill of Duke Power
Company and Mr. T. Peebles of my staff on September 21, 1988, concerning an
enforcement conference to be conducted in the Region II office on October 27,
1988 at 9:30 a.m. We requested this neeting to discuss our concerns regarding
operability of the Hydrogen Skinmer system and installation and testing of
plant modifications.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss then.

Sincerely,

.5. N. Cn rux '

hov1

Malcoln L. Ernst
Deputy Regional Administrator

cc: T. L. McConnell, Station Manager
Senior Resident Inspector - Catawba
State of South Carolina

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
DRS, Technical Assistant
D. Hood, NRR
Occument Control Desk
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